
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  

CHAPEL LANE, HAGG LANE AND MAIN STREET, EPPERSTONE PROPOSED PARKING 
RESTRICTIONS – DOUBLE YELLOW LINES (TRO 3363) - STAGE 2 CONSULTATION   

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have previously been raised about inconsiderate and 
obstructive parking at the junctions of Main Street with Chapel Lane and Hagg Lane, Epperstone. 
This reduces visibility and access for drivers and pedestrians using these junctions and in particular 
causes difficulties for larger vehicles to safely exit the junctions. 

A number of concerns were raised with the previous consultation, so these have been revised. The 
length of double yellow lines at the Chapel Lane junction has been shortened and an additional 
length of double yellow lines has been introduced opposite the Hagg Lane junction to prevent parked 
cars from obstructing turning movements.    

Further to the initial consultation letter of 28th February 2025 the next stage of the consultation is to 
publicly advertise the scheme. The advert will be published in the Newark Advertiser and notices will 
be fixed on site. A plan showing the extents of the double yellow lines (‘No Waiting At Any Time’) 
restrictions is attached (Drawing Number H/JW/4137/01A along with a copy of the Site Notice. 
 
Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections and should reach us in writing, 
either by letter or email, by 21st August 2025. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours          Please scan QR code 
      
Improvements Design Team  
Tel: 0115 9772947 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
 

 
   

 Your ref:    

My ref: H/JW/TRO3363/2250461 

Date: 21st July 2025 
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